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From: rodneydward@gmail.com
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Cc: "Crosweller, Joanne"; Joanne.crosweller@gmail.com
Subject: In Reference to: 2020SNH005 - North Sydney PP_2020_NORTH_004_00
Date: Sunday, 22 November 2020 10:05:23 PM
Attachments: N2020SNH005 (Belvedere) Ward & Crosweller submission.pdf


Planning Panels Secretariat


Dear Sir/Madam


In Reference to: 2020SNH005 – North Sydney PP_2020_NORTH_004_00


Rodney Ward and Joanne Crosweller as the owners of 1003/138 Walker Street North Sydney
(“The Belvedere”) make the following submission.


We object to the proposed development amendments for 173-179 Walker Street and 11-17
Hampton Street North Sydney.


Our objections relate to the matters provided in the attached submission.


Yours Sincerely


Rodney Ward & Joanne Crosweller
Owners 1003/138 Walker Street
North Sydney
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